
DEVI E
ILLI ET

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

June 13, 2012

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL
AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Debra Howland, Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Update to Service Lists

Dear Ms. Howland:

KELLY A. ATWOOD
T 603 695.8713
KATWOOD@DEVINEMILLIMET.COM

I am writing to request that the Commission please update the following service lists effective
June 15, 2012, so as to remove my name and e-mail address (katwood devinemillimet.com)
from these lists:

DT 06-067
DT 07-0 11
DT 11-061
DT 11-248

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact
Harry Malone at 603.695.8532.

Very truly yours,

Kelly A. ood
Paralegal Legal Assistant

cc: Service Lists (via e-mail)
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